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MEMORANDUM – 2025-028 

 
 
TO                    :          THE TRADING PARTICIPANTS 

 
SUBJECT        :          POSTPONEMENT OF RBCA WORKSHOP (SEPTEMBER SESSION) 

 
DATE              :          26 SEPTEMBER 2025 
 
 

 
Please be advised that, pursuant to prevailing weather conditions and in consideration of 
public safety, the RBCA workshop originally scheduled to take place today, September 26, 
2025 has been postponed until further notice. 
 
All registrants and interested parties are directed to monitor the Capital Markets Integrity 
Corporation (“CMIC”) website for subsequent announcements, including the rescheduled 
date and any procedural updates.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. Should you have any 
questions or require clarification, please contact Ms. Jo Montemayor at 8876 4592. 
 
Thank you for your continued engagement. 
 

 
 
       (original signed) 

GERARD B. SANVICTORES 
President 
 

    

ACD FHRAD IED SD 

 


